
Technology Notes – January 2023 

 

- We are in the process of transitioning over from Past Perfect 5.0 to Past Perfect Online. 

The data migration process will start soon. When completed, our entire photo collection 

along with descriptions will be available to the public on our website. It will be MUCH 

easier for patrons and staff to run searches. If a patron wishes to physically view a photo 

they can just locate it online, find the location info, and they will know right where to 

look for it when they come in.  

 

- We will be implementing a new digital signage system soon which will allow us to 

display program info much quicker and easier than before. We will also be back up to 4 

TV displays with the addition of 2 replacements.  

 

- Our conference room AV will soon be given an overhaul. In particular the audio system 

will be improved and new volume control wall panels will be added so that staff can 

easily adjust the volume when needed. Both the conference room & digital signage will 

be done by Camera Corner Connecting Point. They come highly recommended as one of 

the best companies in the area that do this type of work.  

 

- Our WIFI access points will soon be replaced with newer, updated models.  

 

- We have recently added additional security cameras to give us a better view of previous 

dead spots. We also now have cameras in the board room, conference room, lobby, and 

outside the front doors.  

 

- A few of my 2023 goals include upgrading our network files with a new network 

attached storage system, and to create a staff intranet where commonly accessed items 

like email, blogs, training materials, and schedules are all in the same location instead of 

having to visit different sites for each. 

 

Thank You! 

Spencer 

 

 


